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This year was quiet for the education committee. A vestibular therapy course as well as a knee 
assessment course were held successfully throughout the year. However, after attempting to 
run a few extra courses, with little interest or sign up for those, the decision was made to 
withhold running more courses until the membership survey results were received. We are 
hoping to tailor future course offerings to what the membership has requested with hopefully a 
higher attendance.  
 
We understand that there is a request for courses in cities outside of Calgary, and this is 
something we are looking into. The education committee would require the help of the 
membership and them to offer either clinical space, rooms, or course type interest. We are 
currently locked into limited offers due to the lack of budget and inability to commit instructors 
to smaller towns.  
 
The committee is always looking for help and would love to have more members join.  
 
 
Charlotte Van Audenrode 
Education Committee Chair 

 


